
	
  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

!"#$%&'( (!*'%$"+&
NEWSLETTER	
  
April/May 2020
West	
  Valley College

IN THIS ISSUE

• Transitioning Your F2F Course to Online Environment
o Using Canvas
o Using	
  ConferZoom
o Helping our Students

• WTF -­‐ Webinars and Trainings for Faculty
o WVC workshops
o @ONE webinars and courses

TRANSITIONING TO ONLINE

COVID-­‐19 and the move of all WVC courses to the online environment	
  has been challenging for
students, faculty, staff and administration. As we move forward with Spring 2020, the Distance
Education team would like to thank all of you for your patience and flexibility, as well as your
determination and commitment	
  to our students and their continued learning.
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In addition to online and hybrid courses, we now have temporary remote teaching and learning
courses. The two main tools for continued teaching and student learning remotely are Canvas,	
  WVC’s
learning management	
  system, and ConferZoom.	
  This newsletter provides basic information and links
to resources for using these tools.

Using Canvas  

Faculty should be aware that	
  EVERY course scheduled in Spring 2020-­‐-­‐-­‐whether it	
  is an online, hybrid
or face-­‐to-­‐face courses-­‐-­‐-­‐



	
  

  

  

  

https://zoom.us/j/702974877	�


	
  

http:whitney.clay@westvalley.edu.	�



